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17th February 2015 Cluster Event @ St Paul’s Academy
Dear Parent/Carer
As part of our Primary/Secondary transition programme, St Paul’s Academy have invited all our P7s to a Cluster Event on Tuesday, 17th February 2015.  All children will be attending this event regardless of which secondary they will be attending in the future.  Children are required to bring £2 for lunch.  Children on free dinners will be catered for.   All children should be at St Andrew’s for 9am, as usual and will return to us in time for the bell at 3.15pm.  Please send back the slip at the bottom.
Many thanks
Ali Curran (DHT)
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